

King George Crescent, Rushall, Walsall, West Midlands, WS4 1EG TEL: 01922 721081

Email: postbox@elmwood.walsall.sch.uk Website: www.elmwood.walsall.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr. L. Cross, BA Hons. MSc, NPQH

Assistant Headteachers: Mrs G Francis, BA Hon, NPQML, and Mr M Hawkes, BA Hons, NPQSL

Dear Parent/Carer,

The school nursing service are coming into Elmwood School for our coffee morning on Thursday 24th March 2022 at 10AM to 11AM. They will be delivering an introductory workshop around understanding your child's behaviour.

If you would like to attend the coffee morning and the workshop, please complete and return the slip below.

Spaces are limited and will be allocated on a first come first serve basis.

Please note that pupils will not be present at the coffee morning. Yours faithfully, James Hawkins Family Welfare Officer Parent/Carer of __ □ I would like to attend the coffee morning and workshop on Thursday 24th March 2022 at 10AM to

Please return slips no later than Friday 18th March



11AM.





Team Teach Gold Award

Dyslexia Friendly School Level 1 Award



Healthy Schools



Walsall's Anti-Bullying Charter Mark – Silver Award